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Message from Mr OõRegan 

Well done to all our pupils who have been working so hard over the last two weeks. I am 

incredibly impressed with our pupils in school and our pupils who are working at home ð great to 

see the children showing their POW values including perseverance, resilience and responsibility.  

We have now distributed 30 laptops for distance learning ð please contact the office via email if 

you require a laptop for your child as we have successfully bid for another 30 laptops which will 

be available by the end of next week.  

From next week, we will change from free school meals food deliveries to vouchers. Further 

details will be given next week ð please ensure the office have your correct email address.  

Thank you to all our keyworker families who responded to the survey last weekend which 

greatly supports the planning of staffing for the remaining four weeks of this term. We have 

accommodated all requests as detailed on the survey.  

We are currently processing refunds for breakfast club, after school club or any other paid 

event that has been cancelled due to COVID -19. Please bear with us during this process - we 

will action all refunds as soon as we can.  

 

Contacting the School  

Please remember to use email to contact the school at this time as the office team will be 

working remotely for the majority of the week and will not be available on the phones at all 

times.  

Oak National Academy  

Oak National Academy online school has been launched  to help parents 

home school their children.  Supported by the governmentõs Department 

for Education, itõs free to use and there is also a specialist curriculum for 

those pupils with additional  needs.   

Click here  to visit the website.  

 Friday 15 January 2021  

https://www.thenational.academy/


Home Learning  

Lewis in Year 6 has created this outstanding text map.  Great work Lewis!  

Reception Learning  

Our Reception children are learning about Handaõs Surprise and have been getting creative 

making their very own Handaõs baskets. 
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Year 3 Learning  

Year 3 have been learning about Ancient Egypt and have made traditional ancient style 

jewellery.  


